without a mask. Even if the pandemic were to be declared officially over, UDF will make them
wear a mask or lose their job unless they show their papers (vac status). The young girl telling
me this wants to become pregnant someday and she does not want to risk her health or that of
her future children by taking an emergency use drug. There are zero long-term studies
documenting the side effects and every single drug ever made does have side effects. No one
knows what can happen down the line. She and the others should not be punished or
threatened over their health care decisions. Masks do not stop viruses as written on the CDC
and NIH website, yet masks can cause harm. It is not up to private businesses or government
to determine what anyone should do with their body without even knowing their personal
situation. Unfortunately we can no longer trust government or businesses and therefore, | beg
of you to please put a stop to the invasion of medical privacy and discrimination based on
medical status whether it be for employment or to enter a public business. Additionally,
hospitals and other medical offices should not be allowed to discriminate against the citizens
of Ohio with mask mandates and vaccines.

Please be advised that this form and any materials (written or otherwise) submitted or
presented to this committee are records that may be requested by the public and may be
published online.



